
Monk Bretton Ward Alliance 

21st October 2022 @ Burton Grange Community Centre 

In attendance:  
Cllr Steve Green, Cllr Ken Richardson, Sue Fox, Gemma Conway, Gavin Doxey, Tom Sheard, Father Blair 
Redford, Christie McFarlane. 
 
 
1 
 

Apologies: 
Victoria Agnew 

Actions 

2 Declarations of Interest: 
None 

 

3 Notes of the previous meeting: 
WA Governance – the Secretary apologised that the AGM had been missed off the 
agenda, it was suggested that the AGM by held early May. 
Remembrance Services – it was confirmed that BMBC had arranged road closures 
for the MB Parade  

 
 
 
C.McF 
GD, SG 

4 Project Feedback: 
 
In Bloom – MB War Memorial Garden retained its Platinum Status. Well done to all 
the volunteers involved.  
 

 

5 Ward Alliance Fund – applications received: 
 
None 

 

6 Funding & Finance: 
 
Spreadsheet circulated, discussed and agreed. 
 

 
 
C. McF 

7 Additional Items: 
 
Christmas Events 
Monk Bretton – agreed to set up a meeting with St Pauls Church 
Lundwood Church – 25th November 
Carlton Church – 6th December 
Burton Grange Christmas Fayre – Date to be agreed 
MB Priory Christmas Market – 10th Dec 
 
Dial service request – Letter from resident 
WA members received a letter from a local resident about Information & Advice 
services in the area. WA members discussed the points raised, it was noted DIAL 
pulled out of Lundwood, a support group was set up and operated in Lundwood and 
Cudworth, the WA contracted CAB to deliver a service in the ward, Secretary to 
reply to the letter. 
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8 AOB: 
 
Holiday Activities Feedback? Received from Reds in the community, it will be 
circulated to members. 

 
 
C.McF 

9 Date of Future meetings 

Next meeting will be held at Silverdale Community Centre, December 2nd. @ 9:30am 

 

 

Meeting closed by SG at 10:30 


